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I am writing to support LD 260, The Inclusive Equal Rights Amendment. It breaks 
my heart that we even need to enshrine such a thing into our laws. No person should 
ever be considered less than equal to other people for ANY reason. To paraphrase Dr. 
Martin Luther King's famous quote: injustice perpetrated against one person is a 
threat against justice for everyone. Let's keep our kids and our future safe.


